



Hospital Manager's Office Sligo University Hospital The Mall Sligo F91 H684 Tel: (071) 91-74511 Fax: (071)91-74648

Eamon Scanlon Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2

Date: 30th June 2025

Re: PQ 33750/25

Dear Deputy Scanlon,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Public Representation. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

Response:

As per the HSE agency framework a request for a locum consultant dermatologist has been circulated to all agencies since April 2025 but received no CV's of candidates to cover this leave.

The request was made several times to agency with no suitable candidates.

I trust that this addresses your query.

Yours sincerely,

Grainne McCann Hospital Manager.